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Welcome back after the half-
term, I hope you all had a great 
week. I think spring is finally on 
its way judging by the number of 
flowers sprouting everywhere. 
Will be nice to see some warmer 
weather. Last Sunday was the 
first Sunday in Lent and I won-
der if you have decided to give 
anything up this year? I’ve     de-
cided to give up chocolate & 
sweets for Lent, which is going 
to be tricky as I have a very 
sweet tooth! Or maybe instead of 
giving something up you might 
want to do some random acts of 
kindness over Lent. Why not 
have a go at some of the things 
that were on the Lent challenge 
on last time’s       newsletter. Let 
me know how you get on. Have a 
great week. 
                      God Bless. 
                               Lisa 

Joke Book 
 
What do you call a wet 
bear? 
A drizzly bear!  
What do you call a lazy    
baby kangaroo? 
A pouch potato!  
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Prayer Corner 

Dear God 
 

Thank you for each new day, 
Please go before me and clear 

the way, 
Thank you for protecting me, 

Thank you for guiding me, 
Thank you for loving me, 

In Jesus name. 
 

                       Amen 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question of the week! 
What do you look forward to 

when you wake up? 

 

Cross 

You will need    

White paper 

Card 

Paint or crayons 

 

1. Cut a cross shape out of the card and place on the white paper. 

2. Hold the card in place and paint or crayon on the paper around 

the cross shape. (It doesn’t matter here if you colour and paint 

on the cross as this will be removed. 

3. Once you have filled the white paper with colour, remove the 

cross template and this should leave  the outline of your cross 

in the middle of your paper surrounded by colour. 

Upcoming event: Our next Family Service will be on Sunday 7th March 

2021 at 4pm. More details to follow. 
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